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Final Report
Rapid Response Plan
The E. D. Rapid Response Plan will receive attention in 2012.  Initially this program was scheduled for 2011 but the July 1 storm became an important issue and demanded attention for most of the summer and fall.

The concept was to continue to educate volunteers in AIS and then divide them into specific areas to monitor.  Ideally the chosen areas would be near their property.  The concept could begin following the Green Lake Association meeting on May 19, 2012 and proceed with various seminars and possibly a consultant.  This could be funded by the Green Lake Association.
